This is a an information paper

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston 

SUBJECT: 
Bond Refinance on July 11, 2012 

Discussion:


Chip Southerland, our fiscal agent with Hilliard Lyons has sent the following information to the Board to summarize the recent bond refinancing: 


The Hardin County School Board authorized the refunding of Series 2003 and Series 2004 in February with the idea the administration could execute the refunding at the next most advantageous time.  Had refunding bonds been sold right away in February, the best savings possible approximated $863,000 on a present value basis.  The decision was made to table the refunding until either interest rates were substantially lower or we were closer to the call date of the old bonds.  In doing so, Hardin County Schools would have the opportunity to achieve a greater level of savings.  

     Today, we successfully sold refunding bonds via competitive bid to Baird Securities for an average interest rate of 2.41%.  The old Series 2003 and Series 2004 bonds carried an average interest rate of 4.16%.  Total debt service savings for Hardin County Schools as a result of this refunding is $1,126,873 net of all costs.  In present value terms, the savings is $977,438.  By selling bonds today as opposed to February, Hardin County Schools realized an additional $110,000 of savings in today’s dollars.  

      Attached, please find the savings report for the refunding.  

